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After an inspection on 10-25-02 by Gerry Guye, it was discovered that the names are
switched between the O’Brien B#1 and the O’Brien C#1.

O’Brien B#1

P& A marker shows 660" FSL - 1980’ FWL 2-9-29
The well is actually 1980° FSL & FWL 11-9-29

O’Brien C#1
No well sign.
The well is actually 1980 FWL - 660 FSL 2-9-29

Van Barton
Field Rep.11

API NUMBER FOR THE O"BRIEN B #1 is 30-005-60431
1980/S & 1980/W of Sec. 11-9S-29E

APT NUMBER FOR THE O'BRIEN C #1 IS 30-005-60434
660/S ‘& .1980/W of Sec. 2-9S-29E
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